
Sunbirds Summer 

Term News letter 

Our topic this term is ‘Summer time and Holidays’. 

Our story book will be ‘The Train Ride’ by June Crebbin. In this story 

a little girl  and her mum go off on a train journey to the seaside to 

stay with Grandma and their journey takes them through the country 

side out to a coastal town. They see lots of different views through 

their window including a dark tunnel. 

Our Summer song will be from the Singing Walrus collection on 

YouTube and it is called ‘Summer Song for kids’. 

New sessions on our timetable for this term are as follows. 

On a Tuesday afternoon the children will be having a sensory music 

session from Beth who does the most creative and fun music 

sessions. 

On a Thursday morning it is the Sunbirds turn for the Shadow Dance 

sessions which are always brilliant and the children get so much 

from these. 

Cookery continues on a Monday and we hope to continue our regular 

weekly trip to the park. 

 


